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Walter, Penny

From: City Council
Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Shawn Gryschuk - Housing Accelerator Fund - CK 750-1

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 2:28 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Shawn Gryschuk ‐ Housing Accelerator Fund ‐ CK 750‐1 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Monday, June 24, 2024 ‐ 14:28 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Monday, June 24, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

Pronouns: He/him/his 

First Name: Shawn 

Last Name: Gryschuk 

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address:  Hamm Cres 
Ward: Ward 9 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: Housing accelerator fund 

Comments: 
Dear City Council, 
I would like to provide my support for the changes to zoning bylaws that would allow up to Four-units of housing on 
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any 50ft residential property city-wide, up to Four-storey housing in areas close to Transit corridors across the city 
and up to Six-storey housing on Transit Corridors and near transit stations 
 
It is my understanding that the purpose of these changes are to increase the rate at which housing units are 
available to citizens as well as qualify for the housing accelerator fund. I support the proposed changes and ask that 
City Council vote in favour of them on June 27.  
 
Having a denser population and combating the housing crisis is important to me as it will help my children be able to 
live in this city when they are old enough to purchase a home as well has have a walkable city with a healthier and 
happier population. 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




